
No. PW022404-05

Project Name: Water Reclamation Facility Expansion DATE: February 5, 2004
Project No: WRF02-1173

ORIGINAL CONTRACT AMOUNT: $8,500,000.00

DESCRIPTION UNIT

1 River Level Signal Conduit & Wire Replacement LS 0 $0.00 1 $1,915.25 $1,915.25 
2 Pretreatment Rock Surface LS 0 $0.00 1 ($5,557.00) ($5,557.00)
3 Site Area Gravel Walkways & Driveways LS 0 $0.00 1 $1,585.73 $1,585.73 
4 Truck Load-out Pipe Extension LS 0 $0.00 1 $1,050.40 $1,050.40 
5 Water for Hydroseeding LS 0 $0.00 1 $1,061.00 $1,061.00 

Total $0.00 $55.38

PRIOR ADJUSTED CONTRACT PRICE :      $8,445,999.00
CCO #1 ($31,516.00) NET INCREASE/(DECREASE): $55.38
CCO #2 ($52,692.00) ADJUSTED CONTRACT PRICE: $8,446,054.38
CCO #3 $30,207.00

PRIOR TOTAL ($54,001.00) CHANGE TO DATE: ($53,945.62)

CONTRACT TIME CHANGE +/-:  0                       CURRENT CONTRACT TIME: No change

LINE 
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3 Site Area Gravel Walkways & Driveways

4 Truck Load-out Pipe Extension

5 Water for Hydroseeding

Prepared by: R. Nelson DATE: February 5, 2004
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          CITY OF RAPID CITY
       CONSTRUCTION CHANGE ORDER

Contractor: Glenn C. Barber & Associates, Inc.

CHANGE ORDER NO.:  4

ENGINEER:  McLaughlin Water Engineers, Inc.

MAYOR:  

FINANCE:  

City requested replacement of deteriorated conduit and wire between the gauging station in the creek and a junction box in 
equipment storage building to reestablish acquisition of reliable data needed for compliance with NPDES Discharge Permit.
City requested that gravel surfacing be substituted for AC pavement in the disturbed area of the existing facility between the 
Shop and Pretreatment Bldg.  Permanent resurfacing will be placed following construction of drainage improvements in the 

REASON FOR CHANGE

DATE:

   C.C.O. HISTORY INCREASE/(DECREASE)

City requested addition of gravel surfacing to walkway and driving areas to provide all weather access to several locations in 
the facility that are routinely used by staff for operations and maintenance functions.
City requested piping modifications to sludge load-out station in existing solids handling building to permit new truck to be 
parked entirely within the building with both doors closed during loading operations.
Project bid documents stated that water would be available at the site at no expense to the Contractor, but watermain extension 
to the WRF was delayed, resulting in additional costs to Contractor for obtaining water from off-site.

CONTRACTOR: Glenn C. Barber & Associates, Inc. DATE:

DATE:

DATE:
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